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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Jessica Terrill <jessicaterrill07@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 2:48 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Docket UE-200980

[EXTERNAL] 

 
Hello,  
 
I'm writing regarding Docket UE-200980. 
PSE is trying to increase prices for residential customers. We are still in a pandemic where it is a challenge 
every month for people, including myself, to pay their electrical bill. Raising the price will only make things 
more difficult. Also, this in no way seems to be beneficial to residents. PSE will be making more revenue... 
They are only thinking about themselves. 
A lot of us are still going through a rough time... please, I beg you to not allow this to happen. 
 
Thank you, 
Jessica Terrill 


